TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809-2208
Tel. 401-253-7000
Fax 401-253-2647
Email: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov
www.bristolri.gov

November 15, 2021

Ms. Christine Bandoni
199 Chestnut Street
Bristol, RI 02809

Dear Ms Bandoni:

Please be advised that the Honorable Town Council was
informed of your resignation from the Bristol Prevention
Coalition at its meeting of October 20, 2021.

The Council unanimously accepted your resignation with
regret, and thanks you for your dedicated service. Please
accept our sincerest best wishes to you in all of your
future endeavors.

Very trulyfours,

Melissa Cordeiro
Town Clerk/Council Clerk
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